BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME
Dadford Road, Dadford
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Buckinghamshire County Council, in conjunction with the developer of Land at Silverstone Park, Dadford Road, Biddlesden, Buckinghamshire (planning app:16/02745/AOP), proposes to construct a raised table zebra crossing, raised table at the junction with High Street, gateways, localised road narrowing and rumble device in the publicly maintained section of Dadford Road, Dadford. The zebra crossing in the publicly maintained highway is to be constructed at the following location:

(i) At a point approx. 185 metres South of High Street junction.
A copy of the plan showing the road to be affected and the location of the proposed traffic calming features may be inspected during normal office hours at County Hall, Aylesbury.

This consultation will run until 22nd March 2020 and you can respond to this consultation via email at dm@buckscc.gov.uk, or sent in writing to the undersigned (marked for the attention of Mr D Bonsor) to Highways Development Management, 6th Floor, County Hall, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UY. 
Dated 24th February 2020
M DICKMAN

ENVIRONMENT SERVICES DIRECTOR

COUNTY HALL, AYLESBURY, HP20 1UY 
[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]national
fransport awards
Transport Local Authority of the Year
2008 Winners






